
Washington Energy 
Assistance Fund (WEAF)

Need help paying your winter bill?
As temperatures begin to drop, heating bills begin to 
rise.  With every 1-degree Fahrenheit drop outside, 
three percent more energy is required to maintain a 
constant temperature in your home. Despite keeping 
a close eye on the thermostat, you may find your bills 
increase during the winter months.

Financial aid is available from Cascade Natural Gas if 
you need assistance with your utility bill.  Our partners 
at Community Action will process your application.

Call us at 1-888-522-1130 to speak with a Customer 
Service representative if you need to make payment 
arrangements for your bill.  The phone number for 
your local Community Action agency can be found on 
the back of this insert or at www.cngc.com.  Spanish 
speakers are available to serve you at Cascade 
Natural Gas and at each Community Action agency. 



Blue Mountain Action Council
Walla Walla: 509-529-4980

Chelan-Douglas Community Action Council
Wenatchee: 509-662-6156

Coastal Community Action Program
Aberdeen (Grays Harbor County):
1-800-828-4883 or 360-533-5100
www.coastalcap.org

Community Action Connections
Pasco (Benton/Franklin Counties): 509-545-4042
Prosser: 509-786-3379
www.bfcac.org

Community Action Council
Shelton (Mason County): 360-426-9726  
or 1-800-878-5235
www.caclmt.org

Community Action of Skagit County
Mount Vernon (Skagit County): 360-428-1011

Kitsap Community Resources
Bremerton (Kitsap County): 360-479-1507
www.kcr.org

Lower Columbia Community Action Council
Longview (Cowlitz/Wahkiakum Counties):
 360-425-3430 or 1-800-383-2101

NW Community Action Center
South Yakima County: 509-865-7630
www.ncactopp.org

OIC of Washington
Yakima (Upper Yakima County): 509-248-6751
Grant/Adams Counties: 509-765-9206

The Opportunity Council
Bellingham (Whatcom County): 360-255-2192
Oak Harbor (Island County): 360-679-6577

Snohomish County Human Service Department
Everett (Snohomish County):425-388-3880 02/19

Community Action Agencies
For an appointment or more information,  

please call or visit online:


